
 
Support the investments made under the Inflation 

Reduction Act and support policy solutions that will 
further prioritize health benefits.  

  

Dear Senator/Representative:   

As health professionals, we’ve seen firsthand how an individual’s environment can 
influence their health outcomes. Children with asthma are coming into the emergency 
room because they can’t breathe in summer months when smog   levels are highest. 
Newborns have low birth weight due to neurotoxins that are emitted by the power plant 
nearby. Families must evacuate when wildfires or flooding strike their neighborhood, 
leaving lasting mental health impacts.   

The health community championed the passage of the Inflation Reduction Act in 2022 
because of the benefits we expect to see in our exam rooms, clinics and communities. 
Investments in clean energy technology, funding for community projects that reduce air 
pollution and resources to bolster the resiliency of health care systems will improve the 
health of our patients and communities. Put simply, the investments Congress has made 
with this law will help safeguard our patients and the communities we serve and make our 
jobs more effective and impactful.   

We call on you to support the investments made under the Inflation Reduction Act and 
support policy solutions that will further prioritize health benefits. The health of our 
country depends on it.   

Sincerely, 

The Undersigned Health Professionals 

 











 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 






